Chelsea Benner

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Good Afternoon,

Chelsea Benner

Friday, September 07, 2018 4:23 PM
‘billc@ketchikandrywall.com’; 'Matt Reider'
Lindsey Ozbolt

SD-18-00002

SD-18-00002 Vantage Deem Complete.pdf

Please see the attached letter in regards to your Shoreline Substantial Development Permit.

Thank you,

Chelsea Penner

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




